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 I could not resist sharing a few photos from a very 
busy last week in school.  On Monday we had great 
fun playing out in the snow.
Then we had a lovely Christmas Lunch on 
Wednesday as well as two fantastic Christmas 
Concerts, parties, assemblies and more… Thank you 
to all the staff for their hard work!  

I hope you all have an enjoyable two weeks off and 
we look forward to seeing everyone back, healthy 
and in school on 3rd January 2023!

Choir

If your child is in Year 4, 5 or 6 and would like to join Choir, then they are welcome to 
come along on 5th January at 8.15am.
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Our Christmas Countdown

If you were at the Christmas Concerts this week, you will have seen that the backdrop 
was our Christmas Countdown!  This morning we opened the last two doors on the 
calendar to reveal our ‘12 days of Christmas’.  

‘11 Snowflakes 
Falling’ were made 
by 2C and last but 
by no means least, 
‘12 Children 
Singing’ were from 
6LD.  

‘8 Laughing Santas’ were made by Year 4P, ‘9 Turkeys Roasting’ came from Year 3D.  Our ‘10 
Lights a-twinkling’ were made by Year 1C.  


